
 

Dear Travel Partner, 

 
Greeting from All Nippon Airways Co.Ltd 

 
As a strengthening of border measures for the Omicron variant,foreign nationals will be 

suspended from entering Japan for the time being from November 30, 2021. This does 
not apply to Japanese nationals. 

 
Please refer to the attached document from the Japanese Ministry of Health, Labour and 

Welfare. 
 

Kindly note that only the mentioned categories in the attachment will be permitted to 
travel. 

All other categories of foreign nationals will not be accepted for boarding at the airport. 
 

For further details, please contact the Consulate General of Japan in Mumbai. 

 
 

*********************************************** 

Thanks & Regards 

ALL NIPPON AIRWAYS CO., LTD. 

Unit No.302 & 303, 3rd floor, Time Tower, 

Sector 28, MG Road, Gurgaon - 122002  India 

Japanese Speaker : 000-800-100-9274(Toll-free)  

                           81-03-6743-6879 (Chargeable) 

* Visit us at http://www.ana.co.jp/asw/wws/ind/e/*  

Business Hours : Monday-Friday, 0930 to 1800Hours. 

Saturday/Sunday Public Holidays  Closed   

******************************************************************** 

 
(JP) https://www.ana.co.jp/ja/jp/topics/coronavirus-travel-information/ 

(EN) https://www.ana.co.jp/en/jp/topics/coronavirus-travel-information/ 
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